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December 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

I just wanted to ask for your support in a positive start to Term 3 in January. Please remember that 
students will be expected to attend in correct uniform. We will ask students to remove fake nails, 
fake eyelashes, nail varnish and piercings (apart from one in each lobe), so it is easier, all-round, if 
students refrain from wearing these, as per the Thomas Keble Uniform and Appearance Policy. 
Many thanks in advance for your support.  
 
All that remains is for me to thank Year 10 for their continued hard work, and you for your support 
as parents, throughout two long half terms. 
 
I would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 
Mrs L Nicholls 
Head of Year 10 
 


